
McCabe School 

Safety Committee Meeting Minutes 

January 6, 2022 

4:00pm Gym Classroom 

 

1. Welcome and Introductions:  

 

The meeting was opened at 5:00 by Armando Lopez, Mrs. Larios, Dr. Aguilar and Mr. Reed were in 

attendance.  

2. Action to Approve Minutes from November 18, 2021.   

Motioned made by Mr. Reed, seconded by Dr. Aguilar.  Unanimously Approved. 

3. COVID-19 Update. 

Mr. Lopez reported that we had a 140 positive cases since the start of the new year. We had over 50 in 

4 days.  We currently do not have enough personnel for the contact tracing involved in the positive case 

load.  We are bringing in extra support in blocks of time to help.  Mr. Lopez went over the guidance  for 

school sports (extra-curricular activities).   

 

4. New Classroom Update 

• Mr. Lopez informed the committee that the construction fence will be coming down soon as 

they are starting to wrap up the project.  Discussion was held on the utilization of the south lot 

and whether it can be used for student pickup/drop off.  Projected use of classrooms is 

scheduled for late February.   

 

 5. Video Surveillance Cameras Update 

• Mr. Lopez announced that ESSER III funds may be utilized to fund cameras for facial recognition 

and contact tracing.  We will work with Nick to bring a quote for Meraki cameras to the board.  

We hope to have a demonstration and presentation in February. 

 

6.  2021-2022 School Safety Plan Update 

  

• The following revisions were discussed:  Pg. 10-Covid General Information; Pg. 26-#6 red letter in 

all caps; Pg. 28 - #4 to revisit; add area codes to phone numbers. 

• Mr. Lopez explained that they will be meeting with law enforcement for final approval. 

• Update on wifi:  All Access Points have been installed and have been configured by Jon.  

Everything seems to be functioning properly and the only issues that were had were by older 

laptops having trouble connecting to the wifi. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:56 p.m. 


